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March 15, 2017

I suport this bill to restore the right of local farmers and communities to protect their specialty
crops and farmland by establishing GMO-free zones.  Oregon's high quality and high value
crops
need to be protected, and communities and farmers should have the right to do that.  I do not
own a business or farmland that would be affected by this, but I do buy local and organic food
that I rely on to keep me and my family healthy.

Please distribute my comments to the committee members who will decide this important
matter.

 
Sincerely,
Susan Board
Roseburg, OR
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